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December 16, 2009

S. Lee Crouch

Executive Corporation of Clearwater, Inc.
5260 South Landing Drive, Suite 704

Ft. Myers, FL. 33919 :

Re: Site Assessment Report Addendum and Response to Department Comments
Countryside Executive Golf Course
2506 Countryside Blvd.
Clearwater, Florida
FDEP Site # 286684
FDEP Project # 295342

Dear Mr. Crouch:

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has received and
reviewed the Site Assessment Report, including addenda and supplemental information
submitted by HSA Engineers & Scientists, Inc. for the former Countryside Executive Golf
Course located at 2506 Countryside Blvd., Clearwater, Florida (Site). :

The Site Assessment Report submittals were developed in accordance with the site
assessment requirements of Chapter 62-780.600, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C)).
The Department concludes, after review of the submittals, that the Site Assessment
‘Report submittals meet the applicable requirements of Chapter 62-780, ¥.A.C. Therefore,
the Department approves the Site Assessment Report for the former Countryside

" Executive Golf Course Site.

As required by Rule 62-780.700 (1), FAC, a Remedial Action Plan (RAP) prepared
pursuant to and containing all of the information identified by the Rule must be
submitted to the Department within 90 days of the date of this letter or March 18, 2010.

As field activities are undertaken in the process of performing site rehabilitation you are
also subject to the requirement to notify the Department prior to initiating these
activities under Rule 62-780.220(1), F.A.C.
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Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Bob Sellers at the letterhead
address above, by telephone at (813) 632-7600, extension 373, or by email at
robert.sellers@dep.state.flus. For future submittals please send two signed and sealed
hard copies plus one electronic PDF deliverable copy and reference the FDEP Project

#192334 /FDEP Site #135132, -

Sincerely,

oY

William Kutash
Waste Management Division’
Southwest District

Cc: Brian Moore, HSA
Williamm Howell



